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The Main Point: Since God is plain to all men

and He has determined Jesus as the only way

to be made right with Him, believers in Jesus

have a desperate responsibility to proclaim

His message to all men for the sake of His

global glory.

Point 1: The Gospel is something to be proud

of.

The Gospel: the power of God for

salvation to everyone who believes, to the

Jew first and also the Greek.

The power of God is the Gospel and

results in salvation for all believers.

Righteousness of God: all of God's positive

attributes. All His goodness.

Point 2: The Wrath of God.

Point 3: There is hope.

Point 4: What now?
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Keys to Accomplishing:

Set a daily time to do it.

Find a quiet place to

express it.

Have a plan to practice it.

Expect God to answer it. 

21 Days of Prayer & Fasting






The prayer discipleship group continues tonight at 6 pm in the fellowship hall. This group will focus on

biblical praying by learning from the Psalms and other passages. 

Calling moms with children of all ages—you are invited to a MOPS international information meeting.

MOPS is an organization that, using the love of Christ, encourages and equips moms to realize their

potential as mothers, women, and leaders. We are planning in the planning/information sharing stage of

this vibrant new ministry and would love for you to hear about it. The meeting will be held Monday, Feb. 7th

at 5:30 pm in the fellowship hall. Please contact Patty Slaton if you plan to attend the meeting so she can

provide materials prior to the gathering. Email Patty at pattyslaton@nfbcauburn.com. 

You're invited to a Valentines Banquet on Sunday, Feb. 13. A meal will be served at 12:30 pm in the

fellowship hall. Cost is $8.00 per person. It will be a lovely time of food and fellowship. Meal includes:

marinated chicken, green beans, potato casserole, salad, drink , and dessert. Please sign up on the bulletin

board or see Caleb Speck for more information. Cash or check accepted. Checks may be made payable

to NFBC (Golden Heirs in memo). Deliver payments to Caleb or the church office. All church members,

guests, and friends are invited to participate. 

Join us on Wednesday nights starting February 23, 2022 as we begin a new study called Raising Kingdom

Kids. In this video based teaching, Dr. Tony Evans calls and teaches parents to raise God-following

children who are also spiritual strong and prepared to take on the assignments God has for their lives. The

study will take place in Room 202 each Wednesday night and will begin at 5:45 pm. 

Looking for a place to plug-in and serve at NFBC? Check out the bulletin board as you leave the sanctuary

today for those different opportunities. 

Prayer Group on Sunday Nights 

MOPS

Valentine's Banquet 

Raising Kingdom Kids on Wednesday Nights  

Volunteer Opportunities

K I N G D O M  G I V I N G

W e e k l y  —  $ 1 4 , 4 6 1 . 6 9
W e e k l y  N e e d s  —  $ 1 1 , 6 7 2 . 6 0

Y T D G i v e n  —  $ 4 2 , 7 1 0 . 5 9
Y T D  N e e d s  —  $ 5 8 , 3 6 3 . 0 0

B u i l d i n g  F u n d  —  $ 2 4 0 , 4 4 5 . 8 8
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Kids Camp Dates are now set for July 21–24th.

Camp letters are going out to all parents of

graduating second through fifth graders.

Camp Sign Up is located outside Mrs. Patty's

office. 

NFKids Camp Dates 


